Dear Friends and Family,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

This has been an amazing year both for the ministry and for our family. We have seen many people
reached through missions, church outreach and events. We have experienced much sadness as the city
rioted over the burning of the kings tombs and the killing of so many in the terrorist bombings. There has
been much joy and celebration with the arrival of Luke Mukisa into our family. We would like to take this
chance to review the year with you through pictures as we remember all the Lord has done.
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this past year; for the ministry, our
protection and our family. Thank you
for being a part of all of it through your
prayer and support.

We look forward to what this New Year
holds.

In Him,
o Brian JIl and Luke




